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Pot-luck pie party coming

	Terra Cotta Community Centre will be the location of a Valentine Pot-Luck Pie Party.

It will be Feb. 10, starting at 6 p.m.

Bring an entry or dessert ? any item that has the word ?pie? in it, such as shepherds pie.

There will be prizes for most creative pies.

Terra Cotta Community Hall is at 18 High St.

For more information, call Joan at 905-877-7737 or e-mail to tedwebb@rogers.com
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